
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

For the Safety of Edmond Family Counseling staff and others: 
 

Please Do Not Enter the  
Edmond Family Counseling Lobby.   

Return to your vehicle and call our front reception  
 405-341-3554 to receive further instructions. 

 
Prior to Entering the EFC Lobby you will need to provide answers to the 
following questions: 
 
• Have you or someone you have been in contact with run a fever at or over 

100 degrees in the last 24 hours, had a persistent cough, experienced 
shortness of breath or experienced any of the following COVID-19 
symptoms; chills, muscle pain, headache, sore throat or loss of taste or 
smell.   

• Have you or someone you have been in contact with been diagnosed with 
COVID-19 in the last 14 days. 

• Have you have traveled outside the state of Oklahoma within the last 14 
days. 

 
If you have experienced any of the above situations, we will work with you 
via phone to discuss how we can assist you in receiving appropriate mental 

healthcare services for you or your family. 
 
To ensure the safety of our clients and staff: 
• We are limiting the number of individuals entering our lobby and our 

offices for sessions. 
• We are not allowing any clients to wait in our reception area before, during 

or after sessions. 
• We are strongly recommending that all individuals entering our facility 

wear a mask. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Edmond Family Counseling 


